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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: jan olsen [janolsen@cnsp.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 6:34 AM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Subject: drilling in santa fe county , 

Dear Mark, 
I am a resident of santa fe county, living of f of CR42. We all are so grateful for all the ef for ts through 
the years of the OCD. 
I support fully you ef for ts to protect out beautiful state from degradation and pollution by the oil industry 
and will stand behind you in any way possible. See you today at the hearings on the Open Pit Rules. 
Sincerely, 
Jan Olsen 
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